3. Who will explain this to me?

 We have two parents’ evenings a year and this will give you an
opportunity to discuss your child.

* We want you to talk to our staff and welcome appointments being
booked via the school office at any mutually agreeable time so that
you can chat about your concerns as and when needed.

* The teachers will always try to contact you by telephone if they need
to let you know something that is urgent

* We have Home Link books and these can be used to communicate
with the class teacher in confidence (these books are not seen by
other parents).

* The SENCo will happily meet with you to discuss support in more
detail.



